
REVISED NOTICE 


INVITATION FROM WASAGA SOCIETY OF THE ARTS 
STONEBRIDGE ART GALLERY TO EXHIBIT GBPC 


ITS COMING SOON: WINTER 2021

 


GBPC has been invited to exhibit their work at the 
Wasaga Society of the Arts, Stonebridge Art gallery in 
Wasaga Beach for early 2022.


The exhibit will consist of 20 photographs, 11”x14” on 
a 16”x20” frame with a mat. If interested we will 
suggest an appropriate frame and other support. Each participant can 
submit more than one photograph with a maximum of four. The total 
cost would be $27.50 for a photo print and $32.50 for a metallic print 
including the photograph and the frame.  There is advantage in 
pooling the work.   The printing cost (photograph only) would reduce 
by $3.50 if there are at least 20 prints to be made.   No discount for 
metallic prints.   It is a black frame with a mat, Life styles by   Studio 
Decor, 1.2 mm beveled mat, MDF and glass, 11"x14" photo, 16"x20" 
mat, hanging hardware included. 


 


WE STILL NEED A COUPLE OF  PRESENTERS TO MAKE THIS 
SUCCESSFUL


You can indicate a price for your photograph and if WSA sells the 
photograph, they will give 100% of the proceeds to the artist.


If you are interested in participating in this exhibit, the deadlines are 
as follows.


1. Expression of interest ASAP - Please E-mail you name, title(s) of the 
photographs to speakers@gbpc.ca


2. Prepare your photographs. Collection of the photographs will start 



1st December 2021. If you need help with frames, printing etc, please 
contact us at 


speakers@gbpc.ca before the collection date.


3. Please let your family and friends know of the exhibit. 


Please note that the schedule is entirely dependent of the local 
government response to the health situation and may shift or be 
cancelled entirely.


Thank you and we look forward to your participation. 


Please information please contact speakers@gbpc.ca


Revised as at October 30, 2021
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